
McGill university

MONTREAL

DEPT. OF ZOOLOGY

November 13 th, 1926.
General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 

Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,
Some time ago you kindly intimated, over the telephone 

your intention to nominate me to represent McGill on the Biological Board 
in succession to Dr. Ruttan. The Chairman of the Board is Professor J.P. 
MoMurrioh, Department of Anatomy, University of Toronto. I have just re­
ceived a letter from Professor MoMurrioh in which he says :

» I am glad to know that Sir Arthur Currie intends to recommend you 
as successor to Professor Ruttan on the Board and hope the matter will be
carried out soon, because we need your services."

Yours sincerely.
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